FUJAIRAH PRIVATE ACADEMY

Principal: Ms. Jan Brettingham

18 May 2023
048/Par/22

Dear Grade 2 Parents,

As the school year continues, we would like
to provide another opportunity for you to
come into school and share in your child’s
experiences.

We wish to invite you to join your child in
school on Monday 22 May from 08:15am
until 09:15am and share in some organised
activities with them. The children will
perform songs they have learned this the year.
This will take place in year groups; the
children will then move to their own classes to
complete activities with their parents. We
hope this will allow you to experience some
of the variety of lessons and activities that
your child has participated in during the
school year.

Please enter school through the Primary gate
and then via the main Primary entrance where
you will be greeted and directed. If you arrive
early, a waiting area will be provided.

We look forward to you joining us on
Monday.

Please contact Ms Nicola Kelly, Head of
Primary via the school office if you have any
questions.

Brettingham Ms
cipal

dcolall 3 uadll dwyua

?Lg_‘;_\::‘).a Ola duswll :SL.uJJAJ‘ 3 yaua

2023 st 18 :myu

el S sl Caall el faslldl
fjgj n}uu’-ﬂj J}’" \:JJ‘/ L

iop (S et Of ags bl el @ il Jlar
OE (ST Gliey iyl Jf e asdl ]

R-UMRILY

oW o a)all (Sl Jf et (SSsl 395 b,y
9.15 asldt 4t 8.15 isludl v gle 2218 5 sl
G5 lgass ¢ ALY jae 3 eeSliey Ble
5 Ob Wile el s I3 Wagales g GleYI any JULYI
Jimw ¢ o8 2o Riall oLl Slesasr 3 0K
oan JWSaY of Aol Ol df el w JUbYI
Lz sy S ey OF b 2 Ly a3y oY)
Lt e IO U] e Sls g Aozl gyl ey

Ul iy I e gl ] dpsl oS s
s 3 iy 13] (0S5 POROWHRS [ SURTH
W SUT 395 oz 3

o bl Al U 3 ) VoS [a3kndl e sl 2
ol ezl af [Swu O3] s, S S

LeVaks
Loy Ol

LY

+AVY 4 YYYPIVY . sl YYAYYRA / +4VY 4 Y¥YE ) Gl ‘.?.&J B yaadll VAV 10 e
P.O. Box 797, Fujairah, U.A.E. Tel. +971 9 2224001 / 2283369, Fax +971 9 2221710
E-mail: enquiries@fpa.sch.ae, Website: www.fpa.sch.ae



